
Reception
Welcome Presentation

What are we 
learning about 

this year?

What does 
our new day 
look like?

What are 
the names 

of our  
teachers?

How do we 
keep in touch?



Staff Introductions 

Members of the Reception staff team are as follows: 

Reception Classes:

RK Class: Mrs Khadam

RS Class: Mr Sparrowhawk

Support staff: Mrs Ali, Mrs Sufia, Ms Popa, Miss Nembhard 

Year Group Leader: Mr Sparrowhawk

EYFS Lead: Mrs Khadam



How do we get information from/to the school?

How we can stay 
in touch

Newsletter

Our website

Studybugs app – not just 
for absences!

Call our office staff on 0207 473 3344 
or email general enquiries to 

info@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 



Expectations – What to wear?  What to bring?

School Uniform 
⚫ Correct school uniform must be worn at all times
⚫Black shoes/trainers
⚫Water bottle

Available online:  Follow the links in the Parent Information section of the 
school website

We are a cashless school - all transaction should be made through our 
‘School Money’ app.

Children should not bring any of the following:
⚫Own stationery (no pencil cases/pens/colours etc).
⚫Mobile phones (unless Year 5/6 and have permission to walk home alone)
⚫ Personal belongings
⚫Jewellery
⚫Sweets/Drinks (other than water)

Name it 
or risk 
losing it!

Please ensure that 
your child brings a 
suitable coat and 

footwear every day 
to make sure they 
are ready for the 
Autumn weather.    



What does our new day look like?

⚫Drop offs and pickups: ‘Soft’ start/end window of time will continue through this 
half term. 

⚫Drop off: 8:40 – 8:50am

⚫Pick up: 3:20 – 3:25pm

⚫Extended School Hours (Breakfast Club/6 o’clock Club/After School Clubs). These 
are up and running. If you have any queries about 6 o’clock club, please email      
Mrs Drake at: 6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy

⚫After School club/ tuition have not started yet

mailto:6oclockclub@northbeckton.newham.sch.uk


What does our new day look like?

Insert own timetable



P.E. (Physical Education)

•With physical health a priority, more time is being given to 
staying active in school. We incorporate finger gym, scissors, 
tripod grip and threading activities in our provision.
•Our year group’s PE lessons are timetabled for Wednesday.
•Pupils are encouraged to come into school that day in their PE kits 
to avoid bringing additional bags into school.
•As part of PE will also teach the children about making healthy 
food choices. 
Snack is provided in school throughout the day, if you child is not 
eating well, we will tell you so you can bring packed lunch on those 
days. 
Schools menu is on the website.



Thursdays – starting from week beginning 26.09.24



Expectations – Behaviour

Be Ready

Be Respectful

Be Safe

Above and 
Beyond 
Stickers



Working in Partnership with Parents

We value the input of the 
parents into their children’s 
education and we welcome 

working together to ensure that 
the pupils have the most amazing 

experience of school.  

Please be reminded of our 
Parent/Visitor Code of Conduct 
which you may have seen up 

around school 



Attendance and Punctuality

Our School Attendance Policy

Your child must attend school regularly 

and punctually each day. 

Receiving a full-time, suitable 

education is a child’s legal entitlement, 

and it is the parent/carer’s legal 

responsibility to ensure this. Please 

refer to our schools attendance policy 

on the school website.                                                                  

By law all children of compulsory school 

age must receive a full-time education. 

Attendance is just as important as any 

curricular subject as your child can not 

learn and achieve if they are not in 

school. 

If my child is too unwell to come to 

school.

Step 1: Every parent must contact the 

school by 9:00am and report their child’s 

absence via our Studybugs app or by 

telephone.

Step 2: If your child is absent from school 

then medical evidence must be provided to 

authorise these absences.  Please note that 

handwritten letters will not authorise 

absence. 

Medical evidence we will accept:

1. A prescription/prescribed medication 
with your child’s name on the box/bottle

2. Doctor/Medical Notes (if provided)

3. Hospital/discharge letter

Term Time Leave/Penalty Notices

A national framework was introduced on 

the 19th August in regards to how Penalty 

Notices are issued. We will be sending out 

further information via studybugs. It is 

important that you stay informed. 

Letters will be sent to keep you 

informed about your child’s attendance.



Our learning this half term 



Learning in the
Early Years Foundation Stage

Children in the EYFS learn by playing and exploring, being active, and through 

creative and critical thinking which takes place both indoors and outside.

We aim to provide an environment that is stimulating and exciting. We firmly 

believe children learn best through play. We ensure that children get a good 

balance of activities, using the Foundation Stage Curriculum.

There are seven areas of learning in the Early Years Foundation Stage 

Curriculum:



Time4Us









Phonics

•The school follows the Read Write Inc. scheme to teach Phonics. 
The children will learn Set 1 and Set 2 Sounds in Reception.
•During Phonics the children will be learning to blend and read 
green words. The children will also learn to read high frequency 
words such I, the and said.
•Once your children learn the first few sounds they’ll start to read 
Red Ditty Books. It’s very important to read with your child 
everyday at home. 
Workshop – week 6 



Reading

•Every Friday the children will swap their 
level book and library book. Please ensure 
your child comes with their reading books 
on that day so they can be exchanged for 
new ones.
•We also strongly encourage parents to 
complete a book review to help your child 
to understand the story by asking them 
questions such as what was their favourite 
part. 









How can you help with your child’s learning?

⚫All homework will be on Google Classrooms on Fridays. 

⚫Reading regularly with your child (you reading to them + listening 
to them read).

⚫Practise their sounds with them not just the letter names.

⚫Practise writing their name and CVC words e.g cat, black, hat.

⚫Encourage counting and recognising numbers to 20.

⚫Role play matching quantity to numerals.



.And finally a big Thank You!

• For starting the year really positively and adapting to 
the new systems we have put in place – your 
cooperation has been appreciated. 

• With your continued support, we hope that Reception 
will be a memorable and successful year for all pupils.



Any Questions?




